
09 January 2024

To: Tripti Sinha, Chair ICANN Board of Directors

CC: Katrina Sataki & Patricio Poblete, ccNSO Appointed members of the Board

Re: ICANN Board on PICs/RVCs Community Consultation

Dear Tripti,

I am writing you in response to your letter dated 07 December 2023, requesting the ccNSO

to review and comment on the framework document attached to you letter, which proposes

a path for implementing the Public Interest Commitments and Registry Voluntary

Commitments (PICs/RVCs) related to the next round of the New gTLD Program.

At its meeting 22 December 2023 and after careful consideration the ccNSO Council resolved

not to provide input. To date the ccNSO has not participated in the deliberations with

respect to the next round of new gTLDs. Although we appreciate the Board’s request, we do

not see terms to participate in this part of the implementation of the next round of new

gTLD.

On behalf of the ccNSO Council

Alejandra Reynoso,

Chair


